
February was a month filled with
love and laughter.  We had such a
great time celebrating Valentine’s
Day together!  
Thank you to all of you for the very
yummy treats.  The kiddos loved
them!
We are now done with our colors!
Your children did an excellent job
getting to know them in English &
Spanish.  Starting this month until
the end of the year, we will be
learning the basic shapes.  The two
shapes we are starting with are
CIRCLE & SQUARE.  Rainbow week
is approaching.  That week is
always a lot of fun!  We are also
celebrating Read Across America
and Dr. Seuss’s birthday.  Feel free
to bring in a book to share!

Weather permitting, we will be
going outside, so please leave
your child’s coat with them at
drop-off.  If your child wears a
dress, please make sure that
they have leggings or shorts
underneath.  It’s also very
important to wear sneakers with
socks.

March 12th - Jameson’s birthday

March 14th - Irish dancers perform

March 17th - St. Patrick’s Day
Bring your favorite book and wear

green and yellow.  If you would like to
bring in a treat, please be sure it is

peanut free.  Thank you!

March 18th & 19th - Vision Screenings
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Important Dates 
& Birthdays

Read Across America
Dr. Seuss

March 3rd - Wear Stripes Day
March 4th - Crazy Hair/Hat Day

March 5th - Mismatch Day
March 6th - Silly Socks Day

March 7th - PJs Day

Rainbow Week
March 10th - Red

March 11th - Orange/Yellow
March 12th - Blue

March 13th - Purple
March 14th - Green

Each day of our lives    
we make special deposits in

the memory banks of 
our children!


